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 寄件者: Hudson Yeung 
寄件日期: 2025年07月09日星期三 11:36
收件者: tpbpd/PLAND; Sharon Tsun Tung WAN/PLAND; Aester Fung
主旨: Fwd: Planning Application No. A/TM-LTYY/489 - Departmental Comments (TD & DSD)

Dear Sirs, 
 
I refer to the email from PlanD about both TD and DSD's concern and I had informed PlanD about my client's 
view as above.  Should you require further information or have any query, please feel free to contact me direct 
at or our Mr. Johnson Shue at . 
 
Regards 
Hudson SH YEUNG 
Gender Consultants Limited 
 

---------- Forwarded message --------- 
寄件者： Hudson Yeung 
Date: 2025年 7月 9日週三 上午 11:04 
Subject: Re: Planning Application No. A/TM-LTYY/489 - Departmental Comments (TD & DSD) 
To: <sttwan@pland.gov.hk>, Aester Fung  
 

Dear Ms. Wan, 

Thank you for your email dated July 8, 2025, regarding the comments from the Transport Department 
(TD) and the Drainage Services Department (DSD). 

My clients, being responsible parties, require additional time to consult with the relevant professionals 
to adequately prepare the necessary requirements. They are committed to complying with the requests 
and comments from both TD and DSD once the s.16 application is approved. 

Thank you for your understanding. 

Best regards, 

Hudson SH YEUNG 

Gender Consultants Limited 

Tel.: 

 

 




